
 

St. Jude Knights Hockey Club  

■ No Cell Phone Use in Locker Rooms ■  

In accordance with USA Hockey and AHAI guidelines and to ensure the safety, 
privacy, and respect of all players, families, and staff, the use of cell phones, 
cameras, and other recording devices is strictly prohibited inside locker rooms at 
all times. This policy applies to players, coaches, and parents. Our locker rooms 
must remain safe, comfortable, and distraction-free environments for every athlete.  

Violations of this policy will result in: Immediate removal of the device from the 
locker room. Suspension of locker room privileges and further disciplinary action 
by St. Jude’s R & E committee will be taken if a second violation occurs.  

Thank you for your cooperation in helping us maintain a safe and respectful 
environment for all athletes. – St. Jude Knights Hockey Club   

By signing below, players and parents/guardians acknowledge that they 
have read, understood, and agree to abide by the St. Jude Knights Hockey 
Club No Cell Phone Policy in Locker Rooms.  

 
Player Name (Print): _______________________________  

Signature: _____________________________________                     Date: ____________ 

Parent/Guardian Name (Print): _______________________  

Signature: _____________________________________                     Date: ____________ 


